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Grange, Briana

From: Thees, Dianne <dianne_thees@fws.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, July 02, 2013 10:56 AM
To: Grange, Briana
Subject: FERC Limerick Generating Station

Categories: Follow Up

Briana, 
 
PAFO received your letter dated 05/07/2013 on 05/10/2013.  The US FWS Project Number is 2011-
0365.  Either Pam Shellenberger or Kim Faulds will be reviewing the project information you submitted.   
 
Presently, that section of the office is running between 60-70 days turnaround time.  We have had a decrease in 
staff which has resulted in everyone taking on more responsibilities.  We are under a hiring freeze and are 
unable to fill these positions. 
 
Thank you for your patience. 
 
 
Dianne Thees 
Secretary, PAFO 


